Graduate Housing Opportunities @ Hasbrouck

Dear Graduate Student,

The Graduate School, Campus Life and the Graduate and Professional Student
Assembly have been working to offer you more options and better on-campus living
experiences, and we're pleased to announce more choices and more affordable rates for
on-campus housing. Our goal is to maximize the occupancy at Hasbrouck Apartments
and keep the facility exclusively for graduate and professional students.

Starting now, more one- and two-bedroom options are available, and we've made it
easier and faster for new and returning students to move in!

Some of the benefits include:

More single-occupancy units

Lower-than-market rates

More two-person occupancy units

Exclusive graduate and professional student community

Flexible terms and no fees for early release due to academic reasons
Convenience to campus

Great staff and programming for single students and families

No deposits and no landlord hassles

New residents: Apply for housing by visiting housing.cornell.edu. Assignments are made
on a first come, first served basis. Applications accepted through Summer 2009.

Current residents: Apply for Continued Occupancy (to renew your housing contract or
request different housing) by March 1 by visiting housing.cornell.edu.



http://www.campuslife.cornell.edu/campuslife/housing/apply-for-housing.cfm
http://www.campuslife.cornell.edu/campuslife/housing/apply-for-housing.cfm
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